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they would receive the appropriate ballot. Now the reason 
for the mail going back and forth, there are instances, not 
in my district but further out in the state, where there 
may be temporary residences that are served but do not 
live there full time, full year around registered perhaps 
somewhere else but the electricity is on the year around.
In order to not have duplication or simplify some indica­
tion from the individual being served by the power district 
should be made as well as the power district having the 
responsibility. So what the amendment does, it will clear 
up an area that has existed for some years. It will provide 
a method for all people served by a particular power dis­
trict to vote on the election of those individuals, that is 
if it is a power district, this does not affect municipal 
systems. Also it affects NPPD. The amendment also has 
the emergency clause so that for REA Districts they will 
be able to vote this year, individuals will be able to 
vote for primary this year, but the emergency clause will 
not affect NPPD in their election. They are subject to 
the same provisions but it would not take effect until the 
general election in that case, and again, it is because of 
a time element that would have to be completed and there 
would not be time to notify that many people that their 
time frame requires but it will correct the problem that 
has existed for a great many years and I think will provide 
everyone an opportunity to vote that is being served by 
a power district where now some of them have not been able 
to.
SENATOR CLARK: Senator Kahle.
SENATOR KAHLE: Mr. President, members, I might ask Senator
Warner a question just for clarification. I believe it 
also states that they are part of the district as far as 
being able to run for director. I don't believe you mentioned 
that. I think this is an excellent idea. I don't believe 
any of us want to deny people the right to vote for the 
people that govern them, either in a Legislature, in a 
power district, or what have you, and sometimes we have 
had some hard feelings over this so I think this is a good 
amendment and it will be a good bill and will help the 
situation over the State of Nebraska. So I support the 
amendment.
SENATOR WARNER: I need to make one (interruption).
SENATOR KAHLE: Senator Warner wants to make another statement.
SENATOR WARNER: If I could, I think I stated NPPD would not
be affected in the primary. They would not be affected this
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